
 

 

 URGENT MEDIA RELEASE 

  

ABSCA Inc. wishes to inform all stake holders, visitors and patrons that after joint inspection 

by ABSCA, Council and other parties it has been determined Punchbowl Park is not usable 

for cricket final and Independence Day mela due to continuous heavy rain.  The Council has 

declared the fields closed, ABSCA Inc. has to reschedule the cricket final and the mela.  

Please note the new date:  

Date: 2 April 2017 (weather permitting) 
Venue: Punchbowl Park (Cnr Viola & Rose Street), Punchbowl 

Time: 8.00am till 9.00pm 

There will be NO CHANGE in the programme, rather some more exciting items will be added 

which will be announced soon. 

ABSCA Inc. Chairman and the Board regret if any inconvenience has been caused for 

rescheduling of date due to this unavoidable circumstance. 

ABSCA Inc. looks forward for your participation and can assure that the cricket final and 

Independence Day mela will be one of the biggest events on 2 April 2017 in Sydney which 

you cannot afford to miss. 

 

 

Nasim Samad 

President 

Mob: 0433795968 


